
From: Meryem Richgruber
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Re: Street reconstruction proposed project
Date: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 5:43:26 PM

You don't often get email from mimialami82@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

The full address is:
1351 Avon ST N
St Paul, MN 55117-4005

On Tue, Apr 8, 2025 at 5:38 PM Meryem Richgruber <mimialami82@gmail.com> wrote:
To whom it may concern,

We, Paul and Meryem Richgruber, homeowners of property located at 1351 Avon ST N,
parcel ID# 23-29-23-42-0136, are writing to voice our objection to the Wheelock
Pkwy/Grotto St (2025) street reconstruction project proposal.

Regards,
Paul Richgruber 
Meryem Richgruber 
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